
 
Refund Policy 
 

Refunds may be granted at the Club’s discretion prior to the season commencing. 
Once a player has played a match (trial or official) no refund will be given and 
definitely no refunds will be considered after the 21st of May.

LAST DAY FOR REFUND REQUEST IN WRITING TO THE SECRETARY IS 
MAY 21st 2016. Players or their guardians will need to complete a refund request form 
found in this booklet or on our club website.

Kincumber Roos FC reserves the right to offer or decline a refund. Where a refund 
is offered, Kincumber Roos FC will retain an amount of $10 as an administration 
charge. 


